LSFMC Y
/—\’,

WORKS NOTIFICATION NO. 22

NOTICE OF TREE WORK TO PUBLIC OPEN SPACES

Tree work will commence on
Thursday 22" October 2020 to remove some
Salix (Willow).

The work is expected to take no more than 3 days.

Work will be carried out in the swale on Long
Meadow and around the lake.

There will be signs and cordoned off areas of Public
Open Space.

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience or
noise this may cause.



